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Zac Mannix

From: vada moore [vada@alaska.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, February 18, 2009 3:28 PM

To: Rep. Kyle Johansen; Rep. Peggy Wilson; Rep. Beth Kerttula; Rep. Andrea Doll;
Rep_William_ThomasJr @legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Woodie Salmon;
Rep_Michael_Kelly @legis.state.ak.us; Rep. David Guttenberg; Rep. Scott Kawasaki; Rep. Jay
Ramras; Rep. John Coghill; Rep. John Harris; Rep. Carl Gatto; Rep. Wes Keller; Rep. Mark
Neuman; Rep. Bill Stoltze; Rep. Anna Fairclough; Rep. Nancy Dahistrom; Rep. Bob Roses; Rep.
Max Gruenberg; Rep. Harry Crawford; Rep. Sharon Cissna; Rep. Les Gara; Rep. Berta Gardner:
Rep. Mike Doogan; Rep. Lindsey Holmes; Rep. Bob Buch; Rep. Craig Johnson: Rep. Ralph
Samuels; Sen. Kevin Meyer; Rep. Bob Lynn; Rep. Mike Hawker; Rep. Kurt Olson: Rep. Mike
Chenault; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Gabrielle LeDoux: Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Rep. Mary Nelson; Rep.
Richard Foster; Rep. Reggie Joule; carol okamoto

Subject: Decease participants-PFD filings

Gentlemen and Ladies of the House of Representatives of the State of Alaska:

On Feb 8, 2009 there was an article titled Permanent Fund Dilemma. The 2 ladies speaking to the reporters of
the Peninsula Clarion, had just lost their (husband and/or father) in November 2008. They have been advised by
PFD officials they're family member (deceased) are not eligible for a permanent fund check when and if one
comes out to the populance in the fall of 2009. Now both of said gentiemen have been and were long-time
residents of Alaska and have not spent 1/2 of each winter stateside anytime, if ever, so the could still be able to
receive PFD checks.

I'would like to lodge a suggestion to you at this time: If a person passes away and has been in the state, at least,
6 months of that said year applied for then, they should be eligible for 50% of PFD check coming out the
following fall; if passed away after 3/4 part of the year after September, then said deceased estate should be able
to collect 75% of said dividend. Now those 2 gentlemen both passed in November, wouldn't you think their
estates should receive the 75% amount and estate would then be able to file between Jan., 1, 2009, and the
deadline of March 31, 2009, to receive a said check in the fall pay-outs.

Would you please investigate this matter and try to enact a legislative motion and/or law to cover this problem.
Please feel free to contact me at POBox 585, Anchor Point, Alaska 99556 by mail, or call either of these phone
#'s 907-235-9606, or 907-399-9880.

Thank you so much, Vada L Moore, Alaska Citizen since 7-13-63
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